13 February 1985

Marketing Department Head
Solavolt International Dept. A
P.0.Box 2934

Phoenix AZ 85062

Dear Sir:

I have read in South magazine advertisement of your company
products. Your photovoltaics products seem to be particularly
suitable for use in the tropical countries. I have some
connection with a relief organization working in Eritrea and

the Sudan which can be interested in the equipments your company
has designed and produced.

The purpose of this letter is, therefore, to request brochures
containing technical and dimensional data of the products your
company has on photovoltaic-powered water pumps, light and power
for refrigeration systems. It would be appreciable if you could
tag the cost of the products on the brochure or on seperate list.

I look forward for an early response.

Best regards,

Emnetu Tesfay LL‘ ((;S{W
., . u‘_(.

Digranesv. 15
4000 Stavanger
Norway



